Woodworth Middle School

Students First
Inspire, Educate, Celebrate

Dear Parent/Guardian(s):

In order to ensure your children's safety we will implement one way drop off during arrival and dismissal beginning **Monday**, **September 17th**. We will not have two way traffic on Ternes. All traffic will be redirected in order to keep the traffic flow moving.

As a reminder, when dropping off your child, please move up to the furthest point for drop/pick up. There is to be no standing. All locations outside of the school are drop off only. Please do not wait for your child to go into school. We have been working closely with the Dearborn Police Department to ensure that all students are safe when arriving and being dismissed from school. Thank you for your patience and cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Rima Hassan

Principal

Woodworth Middle School

أولياء الامور/ الاهالي الاعزاء:

لتأمين الامان لأولادنا تم الموافقة على جعل طريق تارنس بجانب المدرسة بأتجاه واحد فقط عند الوصول/ والانصراف من المدرسة وذلك أبتداء من يوم الاثنين في 17 "ايلول" سيتمبر. سوف يتم توجيهكم لجهة السير بأتجاه واحد فقط لأسراع حركة السير.

تذكير عند وصولكم او انصر افكم عليكم اختيار ابعد نقطة لأخذ ولدكم لا يمكنكم توقيف السيارة جميع المواقع امام المدرسة فقط لنزول ولدكم ارجو منكم متابعة السير من دون الوقوف لمشاهدة ولدكم يدخل المدرسة قد عملنا كفريق مع شرطة مدينة ديربورن لتأمين الامان لطلابنا حين وصولهم وانصر افهم من المدرسة . شكرا لفهمكم وتعاونكم لهذا الخصوص .

مديرة مدرسة ودوورث السيدة ريما حسن

Hubbard Drive One Way Only TRACK Ternes Street Woodworth Middle Traffic Map Woodworth Middle Schoo

Ternes Street One Way Only

No Thru Traffic Coming South Bound

Colson Street

	φ.		
	<u>:</u>		